
Recruitment Guide for Management Staff of PRCP＆WACP 2025 

 

Dear young psychiatrists all over the world, 

 

 A joint meeting of the Pacific Rim College of Psychiatrists (PRCP) and the World As

sociation of Cultural Psychiatry (WACP) will be held in Tokyo in the fall of 2025.The 

PRCP aims to foster greater national development of mental health services and to 

support the improvement of education, research and clinical competence in psychia

try through greater professional collaboration in the Asia-Pacific Region. The WACP 

aims to study and disseminate information on the influence of culture on psychologi

cal well-being, emotional stress, mental illness, and mental health care around the 

world.  

 

 We, Japan Young Psychiatrists Organization (JYPO), will organize a project by you

ng psychiatrists for young psychiatrists in the PRCP＆WACP 2025.We will discuss th

e details in the future, but so far we have some ideas such as hosting a few sympo

siums, having a career development workshop for young psychiatrists, and a meet 

the experts. 

 

 We are looking for several young psychiatrists to help us with the project planning 

and management. If you would like to help us, please check the detailed informatio

n and submit it to us. (https://forms.gle/FsRWEA7GRuhocFcQ9) The deadline is Ju

ne 30th, 2024 (UTC +9). 

If you have any questions, feel free to ask me(hap19911101@gmail.com). 

 

 
 

Fumiya Miyano 

Vice President, 

Japan Young Psychiatrists Organization (JYPO), Authorized Non-Profit Organization 
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